
By the end of 

Sept. 5th 2017, 

you  will have: 

  
Visited all your 

child’s teachers 
 

Toured the 

school with your 

child. 

 

Sat in your 

child’s classroom 
 

Participated in 

fun activities . 
 

 Received an Ex-

tra–Curricular 

Handbook 

 

 

Become familiar 

with the school’s 

routines and  

procedures. 

 

George Street Middle School 

E-Zine Newsletter 
 

A WINNER NEVER QUITS, A QUITTER NEVER WINS! 

Dear Parents 

 

First, on behalf of all the students, staff and parents here at 

George Street Middle School,  we would like to take this op-

portunity to welcome you to our school community.  We are 

looking forward to meeting each of you at our Open House—on  

September 5th, 2017  

 

The event is set to start at 6 pm in the gym.  After a few 

brief introductions and information items, you will have an op-

portunity to sit in your child’s homeroom seat and get a tour 

of the school. We do encourage you to bring your child with 

you.  Everything will be done by 7 pm. 

Check Out our website  

 http://georgest.nbed.nb.ca/ for a document called New 
Families/Student  This is a 14 page guide describing George 

Street Middle School. Also, our website is updated during the 

summer!                 

 

 See you in September! 

FYI— Only the grade 6 students will be with us Tuesday 

September 5th.  

 


